
P-EBT Frequently Asked Questions 
Pandemic Electronic Benefits Transfer 

 

 

 All students enrolled in the Sumter County School District 

qualify for P-EBT, due to Sumter Schools participating in 

the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) 

 

 If your household is an existing SNAP customer, the 

additional benefits will be added to your current EBT card. 

 

 TANF, Medicaid recipients will have the benefit mailed to 

the address on file with the MEDICAID OR TANF Office 

 

 Anyone not meeting the previous qualifications will have a 

new P-EBT card mailed to the address on file with the 

School District 

 

 Please allow the state to fully issue all P-EBT benefits by 

June 30, 2020 before inquiring about your benefit status 

 

 AFTER June 30, 2020 further answers can be found at the 

Florida Department of Children and Families website 

MyFLFamilies.com 


